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Highways England 
c/o David Cox 
Consents Operational Lead 

 

Your Ref:  

Our Ref: TR010025 

Date: 26 April 2019 
 

 
 
Dear Mr Cox 
 
Planning Act 2008 and The Infrastructure Planning (Examination Procedure) 
Rules 2010 – Rule 17 
 
Application by Highways England for an Order Granting Development Consent 
for the A303 Amesbury to Berwick Down 
 
Request for further information 
 
With reference to ExQ11, can the Applicant please: 
 

1. Disregard item (xvii) in question LV.1.9 as drafted; and 

2. replace with “xvii. Please provide winter night photomontages illustrating 
conditions in artificial lighting, including vehicle headlights, in existing, 
constructional, and operational states of VP 8, RVP 9; photomontages identified 
in points (iv), (ix), (x), (xiii), and (xv) above; VP30, VP31, CH03, CH04, CH07, 
CH16, CH19, and CH23. The constructional states should include works 
compounds and a realistic assessment of haul roads.” 

 
The deadline for submission of this information is Deadline 3 (31 May 2019) in the 
Examination Timetable. 
 
If you have any questions about the content of this letter, please contact the Case 
Team using the details in the above header. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Wendy McKay 
 
Wendy McKay 
Lead Member of the Examining Authority 

                                       
1 Available here: https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/document/TR010025-
000575  
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This communication does not constitute legal advice. 
Please view our Privacy Notice before sending information to the Planning Inspectorate. 
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